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As a merchant mariner, I find myself unavailable to vote in person regularly.  Given 

Oregon’s vote by mail law, residing in Oregon has allowed me to vote in primaries 

and general elections.  Please continue to allow voting by mail. It allows for a greater 

number of voices to be heard.  Repealing this statute is tantamount voter 

suppression, and the MAGA crowd knows this. 


